
 
IHB Files S3/0302  

      TA-6 
 

 
CIRCULAR LETTER 19/2005 

16 February  2005 
 

 
 
 
 
“SECURING YOUR NATION’S RIGHTS TO CONTINENTAL SHELF MARITIME TERRITORY” 

5th Training Course on Article 76 of UNCLOS, 9 –13 May 2005 
 
 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer,  
 
The IHB wishes to bring the above training course to your attention. This course, provided by 
the Southampton Oceanography Centre (SOC) and the United Kingdom Hydrographic Office, 
will take place at the SOC in the United Kingdom from 9 – 13 May 2005. 
 
Full details of the course can be obtained from the SOC web site at 
www.soc.soton.ac.uk/COURSES/UNCLOS or by contacting UNCLOS@soc.soton.ac.uk  or 
los@ukho.gov.uk. 
 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 
President 
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